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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to share details of an exciting opportunity for Year 12 students: a London Treasure Hunt on Thursday 18th 
September. This teambuilding event will be both fun and challenging, helping students strengthen friendships and develop 
problem-solving skills in a dynamic way.  
 
The cost of the treasure hunt is included in the Sixth Form subscription (itemised on SCOPAY - 
www.scopay.com/beaconsfield). If you have not yet paid this, please do so as soon as possible. Students are asked to cover 
their own transport to and from the venue.   
  
For more information about the activity, please see  GG TREASURE HUNT Please note, our event will not include the pub 
finish mentioned on the website. 
  
Details of the Day  

• Meet at Hyde Park, Serpentine Bar and Kitchen at 10:30 (nearest stations: Hyde Park Corner and 
Knightsbridge).  

• Students will register with teachers on arrival. Usual attendance procedures apply, and parents/carers will be notified 
of any absences.  

• The Treasure Hunt will begin shortly after registration and last around two hours. 
  

Important Notes  

• Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the weather (a jacket or raincoat if necessary).  

• Students may bring a packed lunch or purchase food at the Serpentine Bar and Kitchen, though queues are likely 
with around 200 participants.  

 
End of the Day  
The event will finish at approximately 13:15. After this, students may either:  

1. Travel home independently with friends, or  
2. return to Beaconsfield with a member of staff.  

 
If you would like your child to travel to Hyde Park and/or return with staff (departing from Beaconsfield train station), please 
email sixthform@beaconsfieldhigh.bucks.sch.uk by Monday 15th September. Further details will be provided to students 
travelling with staff. 
 
We look forward to a fantastic day and hope all students will enjoy this opportunity to explore London and bond with their 
peers. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully. 
 

Acting Director of Sixth Form and Head of Learning  
 

http://www.scopay.com/beaconsfield
https://ggtreasurehunts.com/products/london-hyde-park-treasure-hunt-single-route
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